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AN

Angela Foster

From: Christian De Cock

Sent: 10 May 2017 13:57

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Subject: ESSEX LEVEL CROSSINGS ORDER

Dear Sir or Madam,

I'am writing to you to register my objection to the closure of level crossings in Wivenhoe, Essex, most notably the crossing at Paget

Road, Wivenhoe.

I'have lived in a house right next to the Paget Road level crossing for close to seven years now, and I have never witnessed any
dangerous incidents on the crossing. To my knowledge there have never been any fatalities on the crossing either. Indeed, this crossing,
as well as the ones in Wivenhoe Park, is a community asset in that it facilitates pedestrian traffic through Wivenhoe away from roads

with motorised vehicles.

I hereby request a public inquiry to be held in respect of the Wivenhoe crossings, and here in particular the crossing in Paget Road.

Yours faithfully,
Chrstian De Cock
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